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Friday 16th December 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Autumn term has been very busy! Students from all year groups have been 
involved in various activities and further details of these can be found in the 
Parent/Carer Newsletter which has been emailed to you. 
 
As an inclusive school we believe all our students are unique and valued.  
Assemblies have focused on this message.  We have encouraged students to arrive 
at school each day determined to be the best version of themselves.  
 
Students are reminded that they should display the school’s core values at all times 
and commit to having the highest expectations of themselves and each other.   
As a school we have all taken a pledge of zero tolerance to bullying/hate crime. 
 
The cold winter months are a challenging time, especially given the current cost of 
living crisis.  The following links provide support and advice: 
 
https://costoflivingbradford.co.uk/ 
https://costoflivingbradford.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Cost-of-Living-
booklet.pdf 
 
As we approach the end of 2022, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your continued support.  It is my privilege to greet your child as they arrive at 
school each morning, looking smart in their uniform, ready for the day ahead. 
 
I hope you all have a relaxing and peaceful holiday.  To those celebrating the festive 
season; Merry Christmas and my best wishes to you all  for the New Year ahead. 
 
School reopens for all students on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Jane Hobbs 
Acting Principal  


